American Constitutional Law University Textbook Series
If you ally habit such a referred American Constitutional Law University Textbook Series ebook that will find the
money for you worth, acquire the agreed best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you
desire to witty books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are in addition to launched,
from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all ebook collections American Constitutional Law University Textbook Series
that we will unconditionally offer. It is not around the costs. Its very nearly what you compulsion currently.
This American Constitutional Law University Textbook Series, as one of the most functional sellers here will very
be along with the best options to review.

American Constitutional Law, Volume I Ralph A. Rossum
2018-05-04 American Constitutional Law, Volume I
provides a comprehensive account of the nation's
defining document, examining how its provisions were
originally understood by those who drafted and ratified
it, and how they have since been interpreted by the
Supreme Court, Congress, the President, lower federal
courts, and state judiciaries. Clear and accessible
chapter introductions and a careful balance between
classic and recent cases provide students with a sense
of how the law has been understood and construed over
the years. The Tenth Edition has been fully revised to
include seven new cases, including key decisions
National Labor Relations Board v. Noel Canning,
Zivotofsky v. Kerry, Adoptive Couple v. Baby Girl, Horne
v. Department of Agriculture and Comptroller of the
Treasure of Maryland v. Wynne.A revamped and expanded
companion website offers access to even more additional
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

cases, an archive of primary documents, and links to
online resources, making this text essential for any
constitutional law course.
Constructing Civil Liberties Ken I. Kersch 2004-08-02
Sample Text
American Constitutional Law Frank R. Strong 1950
Constitutional Law John E. Nowak 2004 Authoritative
coverage analyzes the constitutional issues that are
studied and litigated today. This text presents the
origins of judicial review and federal jurisdiction, and
the sources of national authority. Discusses federal
commerce and fiscal powers. Overviews individual
liberties and due process. Also covers freedom of speech
and religion. Throughout the book, there are summations
of the Supreme Court2s work and evaluations of the
judicial process.
American Constitutional Law Laurence H. Tribe 1978
Liberalism and American Constitutional Law Rogers M.
Smith 1985 'A major work in the field of American
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political and legal philosophy. Smith analyzes the
liberal goals of the framers of the Constitution and the
weaknesses of their political thought...This book will
undoubtedly be the focus of debate in scholarly and
legal circles for years to come...It is a work of grand
scholarship.' -Thomas A. Karel, Law Books in Review
Constitutional Law for a Changing America: Rights,
Liberties, and Justice (Ninth Edition) Lee Epstein
2015-09-15 The Ninth Edition continues well-loved
features such as clear delineation between commentary
and opinion excerpts, a "Facts" and "Arguments" section
before every case, a superb photo program, "Aftermath"
and "Global Perspective" boxes, and a wealth of tables,
figures, and maps.
Constitutional Law for a Changing America Lee Epstein
2016-02-02 Judicial decisions are influenced by myriad
political factors, from lawyers and interest groups, to
the shifting sentiments of public opinion, to the
ideological and behavioral inclinations of the justices.
Authors Lee Epstein and Thomas G. Walker show how these
dynamics shape the development of constitutional
doctrine. Known for fastidious revising and
streamlining, the authors incorporate the latest
scholarship in the fields of both political science and
legal studies and offer rock-solid analysis of both
classic and contemporary landmark cases, including key
opinions handed down through the 2015 session. Filled
with supporting material—photographs of the litigants,
sidebars comparing the U.S. with other nations, and
"Aftermath" boxes that tell the stories of the parties'
lives after the Supreme Court has acted—the text
encourages greater student engagement with the material
and a more complete understanding of the American
constitution.
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

51 Imperfect Solutions Judge Jeffrey S. Sutton
2018-05-07 When we think of constitutional law, we
invariably think of the United States Supreme Court and
the federal court system. Yet much of our constitutional
law is not made at the federal level. In 51 Imperfect
Solutions, U.S. Court of Appeals Judge Jeffrey S. Sutton
argues that American Constitutional Law should account
for the role of the state courts and state
constitutions, together with the federal courts and the
federal constitution, in protecting individual
liberties. The book tells four stories that arise in
four different areas of constitutional law: equal
protection; criminal procedure; privacy; and free speech
and free exercise of religion. Traditional accounts of
these bedrock debates about the relationship of the
individual to the state focus on decisions of the United
States Supreme Court. But these explanations tell just
part of the story. The book corrects this omission by
looking at each issue-and some others as well-through
the lens of many constitutions, not one constitution; of
many courts, not one court; and of all American judges,
not federal or state judges. Taken together, the stories
reveal a remarkably complex, nuanced, ever-changing
federalist system, one that ought to make lawyers and
litigants pause before reflexively assuming that the
United States Supreme Court alone has all of the answers
to the most vexing constitutional questions. If there is
a central conviction of the book, it's that an
underappreciation of state constitutional law has hurt
state and federal law and has undermined the appropriate
balance between state and federal courts in protecting
individual liberty. In trying to correct this imbalance,
the book also offers several ideas for reform.
51 Imperfect Solutions Jeffrey S. Sutton 2018 "When we
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think of constitutional law, we invariably think of the
United States Supreme Court and the federal court
system. Yet much of our constitutional law is not made
at the federal level. In 51 Imperfect Solutions, U.S.
Court of Appeals Judge Jeffrey S. Sutton argues that
American Constitutional Law should account for the role
of the state courts and state constitutions, together
with the federal courts and the federal constitution, in
protecting individual liberties. The book tells four
stories that arise in four different areas of
constitutional law: equal protection; criminal
procedure; privacy; and free speech and free exercise of
religion. Traditional accounts of these bedrock debates
about the relationship of the individual to the state
focus on decisions of the United States Supreme Court.
But these explanations tell just part of the story. The
book corrects this omission by looking at each issue-and
some others as well-through the lens of many
constitutions, not one constitution; of many courts, not
one court; and of all American judges, not federal or
state judges. Taken together, the stories reveal a
remarkably complex, nuanced, ever-changing federalist
system, one that ought to make lawyers and litigants
pause before reflexively assuming that the United States
Supreme Court alone has all of the answers to the most
vexing constitutional questions. If there is a central
conviction of the book, it's that an underappreciation
of state constitutional law has hurt state and federal
law and has undermined the appropriate balance between
state and federal courts in protecting individual
liberty. In trying to correct this imbalance, the book
also offers several ideas for reform." -- Publisher's
website.
Jumpstart Constitutional Law Jethro Koller Lieberman
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

2013-09-01 Unlike Torts and Contracts, in which the
facts are relatively consistent, cases that arise under
the Constitution spring from a vast array of activities
and appear to have little or no common thread. Shedding
light on the threshold issues and substantive questions
common to all constitutional law cases, Jumpstart
Constitutional Law: Reading and Understanding
Constitutional Law Cases, brings it all into focus. Key
to constructing cogent answers on a Constitutional Law
exam, Jethro K. Lieberman's straightforward approach
teaches students how to spot the issues and respond to
the relevant questions in any constitutional law case.
Jumpstart Constitutional Law features: Perspective--A
tour of the American Constitution from a bird's-eye-view
Understanding threshold issues Who may decide
Constitutional disputes? Under what circumstances may a
court decide a case? Must the court take and answer a
constitutional question in a proper case? Identifying
substantive issues Determining the scope of governmental
powers Federalism, and the relationship between federal
and state powers Constitutional restraints that limit
the exercise of governmental power Interpreting the
Constitution Using tests to determine the limits of
power and the extent of rights Tools of analysis for
interpreting the Constitution The role of precedent and
change Get into training--real preparation for taking
the Constitutional Law exam A program for effective
studying Sample constitutional law exam questions and
answers Exam-taking strategie What are law students
saying about Jumpstart Constitutional Law? "At the
beginning of the semester in Con Law, I was overwhelmed
by what was a very unfamiliar field of law and required
a different way of reviewing cases than my other firstyear courses. I wish I'd had Jumpstart Constitutional
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Law. It teaches you how to take a heavy, dense amount of
material and break it down into important bare facts."-M.C. "As a 1L, you are constantly overwhelmed by terms
you thought you knew only to discover their legal
meaning is entirely foreign (e.g., "standing" and
"ripeness"). Having Jumpstart Con Law's mini-con law
dictionary with its simple definitions will be extremely
helpful to students."--KAB "Con Law is a difficult
subject. For example, the 14th Amendment has so many
tests, restrictions, definitions, and concepts that it
was difficult for me to keep track of which one applied
where and what test to use. Jumpstart Constitutional Law
separates out and describes the different due processes,
the time-place-manner test, notice, hearing, state
action, and the scrutiny tests. The book would have prov
American Constitutional Law Charles A. Shanor 2003 Law
school casebook covers structural constitutional law
(federal judicial power, distribution of national
powers, Congress' powers, federalism, and judicial
protection of interstate commerce), and the reach of the
Fourteenth Amendment (citizenship, privileges and
immunities, due process, equal protection, and state
action). Contains approximately 80 primary cases,
including a greater proportion of recent Supreme Court
decisions than other casebooks in the field. The notes
provide the context, and realistic problems require
application of constitutional law principles and cases
and undecided issues. Facilitates teacher and student
satisfaction in understanding the basic framework of
American Constitutional law.
Constitutional Law for a Changing America Lee J. Epstein
2020-09-29 Political factors influence judicial
decisions. Arguments and input from lawyers and interest
groups, the ebb and flow of public opinion, and
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

especially the ideological and behavioral inclinations
of the justices all combine to shape the development of
constitutional doctrine. Drawing on political science as
much as from legal studies, Constitutional Law for a
Changing Americahelps students realize that Supreme
Court cases are more than just legal names and
citations. With meticulous revising, the authors
streamline material while accounting for recent landmark
cases and new scholarship. Ideal for a one semester
course, the Eighth Edition of Short Course offers all of
the hallmarks of the Rights and Powers volumes in a more
condensed format. Students and instructors benefit from
the online Con Law Resource Center which houses the
supplemental case archive, hypothetical cases, links to
CQ Press reference materials, a moot court simulation,
study resources, and more.
Constitutional Law and Criminal Justice Cliff Roberson
2021-12-28 Illuminating US constitutional concepts in
plain language and clarifying nuances in the law, this
third edition of Constitutional Law and Criminal Justice
simplifies understanding of the United States judicial
system for those without advanced legal training. It
updates recent decisions by the Supreme Court of the
United States and includes a discussion on the current
makeup and policy of the Supreme Court. Learning
objectives and summary outlines of recent Supreme Court
decisions, combined with practical examples and selected
actual court documents, enhance students’ understanding
of the most important issues regarding the US
Constitution and its application in the criminal justice
system. The book begins with an overview of the Bill of
Rights, followed by an examination of the components of
the judiciary. It moves on to a discussion of due
process; the First, Fourth, Fifth, Sixth, and Eighth
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Amendments; and the exclusionary rule. A unique chapter
addressing civil liability and the criminal justice
professional is especially relevant to students in
criminal justice programs. Concise and informative, this
book is designed to be used in undergraduate courses in
criminal justice and justice administration programs in
universities and community colleges.
American Constitutional Interpretation Walter F. Murphy
1995
American Constitutional Law Laurence H. Tribe 1988
Approaches to Constitutional Analysis; Model I: Model of
Separated and Divided Powers; Federal Judicial Power;
Federal Executive Power; Federal Legislative Power;
Federalism-Based Limits on State and Local Power; Direct
Protection of Individuals and Groups; Model II: The
Model of Implied Limitations on Government; Model III:
Model of Settled Expectations; Model IV: Model of
Regularity; Model V: Model of Preferred Rights; Rights
of Communication and Expression; Rights of Political
Participation; Rights of Religious Autonomy; Rights of
Privacy and Personhood; Model VI: The Model of Equal
Protection; Model VII: Toward a Model of Structural
Justice?; Problem of State Action.
The U.s. Constitution and Comparative Constitutional Law
Steven Calabresi 2016-03-21 With an Introduction by
Justice Alito, this Comparative Constitutional Law
casebook stands apart from other casebooks. It focuses
on the 15 constitutional democracies in the G-20
Nations: 1) the United States, 2) the United Kingdom, 3)
France, 4) Germany, 5) Japan, 6) Italy, 7) India, 8)
Canada, 9) Australia, 10) Brazil, 11) South Korea, 12)
South Africa, 13) Indonesia, 14) Mexico, and 15) the
European Union. The G-20 Nations together comprise 85%
of the world's GDP and two-thirds of the world's
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

population. Thus, this casebook maintains a better sense
of relevance than similar books, which often focus
heavily on esoteric jurisdictions. It is also less Eurocentric than competing books; most chapters include
cases from Brazil, Mexico, and India. Substantively,
this casebook compares the constitutional law of the
selected countries with respect to fourteen topics: 1)
constitutionalism - constitutional history,
constitution-making, amendment, and secession rules; 2)
the emergence and nature of judicial review; 3) the
separation of powers, bicameralism, and comparative
administrative law; 4) federalism; 5) bills of rights,
birthright freedom and equality, and human dignity; 6)
equal protection of the laws; 7) freedom of expression;
8) freedom of religion; 9) civil, criminal, and
appellate procedure; 10) protection of economic
liberties; 11) positive social entitlements and state
action; and, finally, 12) constitutional guarantees of
democracy. It concludes with ideas that are of
particular relevance to U.S. constitutional law.
Pedagogically, this casebook contains more cases and
fewer law review articles than competing books, making
it teacher-friendly. It can be taught in a three-day
weekly format, in a two-day weekly format, or in a oncea-week seminar format. It is accompanied by a
comprehensive teacher's manual and suggested syllabi.
American Constitutional Law Bernard Schwartz 1955
Constitutional Law and American Democracy Corey
Brettschneider 2011-12-01 In what promises to become a
foundational undergraduate and law school text,
Constitutional Law and American Democracy: Cases and
Readings goes beyond parsing cases, providing ample
An Introduction to the American Legal System,
Government, and Constitution Diane S. Kaplan 2015-08-10
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This new coursebook introduces students to the
relationship among the American constitutional,
governmental, and legal systems. With a clear and
concise presentation, this book explores historical and
contemporary events, judicial opinions, and
constitutional provisions that demonstrate how the three
systems accommodate social progress in an ever-changing
and highly diverse nation. Perfect for LLM courses or
even undergraduate classes, this book aims to teach
students how to understand constitutional doctrines,
brief judicial opinions, and how American history
affects contemporary legal issues. Features: Clear and
concise presentation and logical organization of
material making it an excellent introductory book to the
American legal system Inclusion of modern cases on
relevant topics, such as same-sex marriage, legalization
of marijuana, and homicidal laws affecting juveniles
Chapter questions that facilitate basic legal analysis
through hypotheticals, opinion briefing, and application
of constitutional provisions Inclusion of important
historical and political events, such as lawsuits
brought against Presidents, congressional impeachment
powers, the Electoral College System, the Supreme Court
s resolution of voting issues, the Civil War and post
Civil War constitutional amendments, the Civil Rights
movement, presidential and congressional war powers, and
Supreme Court opinions about Guantanamo Bay detainees
American Constitutional Law Calvin R. Massey 2016-01-27
Shorter than most Constitutional Law casebooks, American
Constitutional Law: Powers and Liberties, 5E provides a
broad survey of the field without overwhelming students.
The basics of constitutional theory are presented
without getting mired in highly theoretical discussions
and cases are tightly edited to focus on the most
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

important aspects with additional cases on select topics
condensed into narrative summaries. The book focuses on
cases and expository text rather than extensive academic
commentary, and introductory text provides direction to
students as they read and analyze the materials that
follow. Additionally, challenging hypotheticals are
provided throughout the text for use as student selfassessments or to launch stimulating class discussions.
This highly teachable book can be used for a one- or
two-semester course and is easily adaptable to suit each
professor s preferences.
The Arc of Due Process in American Constitutional Law E.
Thomas Sullivan 2013-07-04 In The Arc of Due Process in
American Constitutional Law, Sullivan and Massaro
identify the historical underpinnings of due process
while describing the evolution of the American due
process doctrine.
The Dynamic Constitution Richard H. Fallon, Jr
2013-04-22 In this revised and updated second edition of
The Dynamic Constitution, Richard H. Fallon, Jr provides
an engaging, sophisticated introduction to American
constitutional law. Suitable for lawyers and non-lawyers
alike, this book discusses contemporary constitutional
doctrine involving such issues as freedom of speech,
freedom of religion, rights to privacy and sexual
autonomy, the death penalty, and the powers of Congress.
Through examples of Supreme Court cases and portraits of
past and present Justices, this book dramatizes the
historical and cultural factors that have shaped
constitutional law. The Dynamic Constitution, 2nd
edition, combines detailed explication of current
doctrine with insightful analysis of the political
culture and theoretical debates in which constitutional
practice is situated. Professor Fallon uses insights
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from political science to explain some aspects of
constitutional evolution and emphasizes features of the
judicial process that distinguish constitutional law
from ordinary politics.
American Constitutional Law Calvin R. Massey 2019-03-07
American Constitutional Law: Powers and Liberties, Sixth
Edition provides a broad survey of the field without
overwhelming students. The basics of constitutional
theory are presented without getting mired in highly
theoretical discussions, and cases are tightly edited to
focus on the most important aspects, with additional
cases on select topics condensed into narrative
summaries. The book focuses on cases and expository text
rather than extensive academic commentary, and
introductory text provides direction to students as they
read and analyze the materials that follow.
Additionally, challenging hypotheticals are provided
throughout the text for use as student self-assessments
or to launch stimulating class discussions.This highly
teachable book can be used for a one- or two-semester
course and is easily adaptable to suit each professor's
preferences. New to the Sixth Edition: Updated through
the Supreme Court's 2017-2018 Term Excerpts of major
cases including: Murphy v. NCAA, Trump v. Hawaii, Whole
Woman's Health v. Hellerstedt, Fisher v. Texas, Matal v.
Tam, Packingham v. North Carolina, National Institute of
Family and Life Advocates v. Becerra, Trinity Lutheran
Church v. Comer, and Masterpiece Cakeshop, Ltd. v.
Colorado Civil Rights Commission Summaries or omissions
of older or outdated cases to reduce length New
questions and problems for added cases to promote selfassessment Professors and students will benefit from:
Easy adaptation to a one- or two-semester course "Justright" editing of major cases, with less important cases
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

summarized in notes or narrative summary Even-handed
presentation of cases so adopters don't have to "teach
against" the text Narrative introductions that provide
students with context and organizational structure
Annual Supplement
American Constitutional Law Bernard Schwartz 2013-09-19
Originally published in 1955, this book presents the
workings of American constitutional law for a nonAmerican audience.
Constitutional Law Kathleen M. Sullivan 2007 The
Sixteenth Edition provides comprehensive coverage of all
areas of constitutional law, including judicial review,
separation of powers, federalism, due process, equal
protection, free speech, and religious liberty. It
emphasizes constitutional law as a species of law, and
aims to enable students who use it to practice
constitutional law as lawyers. It also seeks to
illuminate the historical, theoretical, and
philosophical background that bears on constitutional
law and informs its practice. The 16th edition
thoroughly revises, updates and streamlines this classic
casebook, emphasizing contemporary problems in areas
from the war on terror to new uses of the Internet.
Highlights of the 16th edition include the final
decisions of the Rehnquist Court, a preliminary look at
the first two terms of the Roberts Court, and expanded
analysis of recent controversial decisions from Hamdan
v. Rumsfeld to Gonzales v. Raich and Kelo v. City of New
London. It includes all key constitutional cases through
the 2006-2007 Supreme Court Term, including the Court's
latest holdings on abortion, race-based assigments in
the public schools, drug-related speech by public school
students, and limits on campaign finance.
Constitutional Law Michael C. Dorf 2010 The Oxford
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Introductions to U.S. Law: Constitutional Law presents
an accessible introduction to the enduring topics of
American constitutional law, including judicial review,
methods of interpretation, federalism, separation of
powers, equal protection, and individual liberties. One
of the most important functions performed by the
American Constitution and the more than two centuries'
worth of cases interpreting it is the allocation of
decision-making. Professor Dorf and Professor Morrison
frame many of these constitutional debates with this
question of authority. When should courts rule that the
Constitution takes some issue outside of the domain of
ordinary politics? Should courts referee disputes
between the branches of the federal government? Should
they referee disputes between the states and the
national government? Using what standards? This
introduction to American constitutional law critically
examines the work of the Supreme Court of the United
States, which has resolved thousands of constitutional
controversies based on the shortest national
constitution on the planet. The authors also look beyond
the Supreme Court, exploring the arguments for and
against judicial review and various versions of popular
constitutionalism.
American Constitutional Law, Volume II Ralph A. Rossum
2018-05-15 American Constitutional Law, Volume II
provides a comprehensive account of the nation's
defining document, examining how its provisions were
originally understood by those who drafted and ratified
it, and how they have since been interpreted by the
Supreme Court, Congress, the President, lower federal
courts, and state judiciaries. Clear and accessible
chapter introductions and a careful balance between
classic and recent cases provide students with a sense
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

of how the law has been understood and construed over
the years. The Tenth Edition has been fully revised to
include twelve new cases, including key decisions
Obergefell v. Hodges, Burwell v. Hobby Lobby Stores,
Shelby County v. Holder, Horne v. Department of
Agriculture, and Riley v. California. A revamped and
expanded companion website offers access to even more
additional cases, an archive of primary documents, and
links to online resources, making this text essential
for any constitutional law course.
United States Constitutional Law DANIEL A.. SIEGEL
FARBER (NEIL S.) 2019-02-06 United States Constitutional
Law guides law students, political science students, and
engaged citizens through the complexities of U.S.
Supreme Court doctrine--and its relationship to
constitutional politics--in key areas ranging from
federalism and presidential power to equal protection
and substantive due process. Rather than approach
constitutional law as a static structure or imagine the
Supreme Court as acting in isolation from society, the
book elaborates and clarifies key constitutional
doctrines while also drawing on scholarship in law and
political science that relates the doctrines to large
social changes such as industrialization, social
movements such as civil rights and second-wave feminism,
and institutional tensions between governmental actors.
Combining legal analysis with historical narrative and
sensitivity to political context, the book provides
deeper understanding of how constitutional law arises,
functions, and changes in a complex, often-divided
society.
American Constitutional Law Charles A. Shanor 2007-08
This law school casebook supplement reflects the major
lines of Supreme Court authority, placing cases within
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an historical context and organizational framework
appropriate for law students. Focuses on the structure
of the Constitution and its reconstruction, both by
amendment and by judicial interpretation. Does not cover
the First Amendment. This supplement covers the U.S.
Supreme Court's decisions from the current term, plus
additional notes, questions, and review problems built
around these cases and other developing areas of
American Constitutional Law.
State Constitutional Law Randy James Holland 2010 This
new case book addresses the constitutions of the 50
States. It is designed for a survey course, one that
does not purport to cover every State's constitution in
detail. Rather, like a traditional contracts, real
property or torts textbook, it uses the most interesting
state court decisions from around the country to
illustrate the astonishing array of state constitutional
issues at play in modern American law. The method of
presentation emphasizes the function of state
constitutions in our federal system. It sometimes does
so by explaining how the U.S. Constitution deals with an
issue before discussing how the state constitutions
handle it, and it sometimes does so by explaining how
the state constitutions contain provisions that have no
parallel in the U.S. Constitution. A central theme of
the book, explored in a variety of areas, is that state
constitutions provide a source of rights independent of
the Federal Constitution, and state courts frequently
construe these provisions to grant more expansive
protection for individual rights than the Federal
Constitution provides. As the reader will see, the state
courts' expansion of liberty and property rights under
their constitutions stems from a variety of factors:
differences in the text between the state and federal
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

constitutional provisions, the smaller size of the state
courts' jurisdiction, state constitutional history,
unique state traditions and disagreement with the U.S.
Supreme Court's interpretation of similar language.
State constitutional law, like its federal counterpart,
is not limited to individual rights. The book also
explores the organization and structure of state and
local governments, the method of choosing state judges,
the ease with which most state constitutions can be
amended, taxation, public finance and school funding. As
the nightly news confirms, it is no exaggeration to say
that many of the most ground-breaking constitutional
debates of the day are being aired in the state courts
under their own constitutions. The mission of this book
is to introduce students to this increasingly
significant body of American law and to prepare them to
practice effectively in it.
How Rights Went Wrong Jamal Greene 2021-03-16 An eminent
constitutional scholar reveals how the explosion of
rights is dividing America, and shows how we can build a
better system of justice. You have the right to remain
silent and the right to free speech. The right to
worship, and to doubt. The right to be free from
discrimination, and to hate. The right to marry and to
divorce; to have children and to terminate a pregnancy.
The right to life, and the right to own a gun. Rights
are a sacred part of American identity. Yet they were an
afterthought for the Framers, and early American courts
rarely enforced them. Only as a result of the racial
strife that exploded during the Civil War--and a series
of resulting missteps by the Supreme Court--did rights
gain such outsized power. The result is a system of
legal absolutism that distorts our law and debases our
politics. Over and again, courts have treated rights
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conflicts as zero-sum games in which awarding rights to
one side means denying rights to others. As eminent
legal scholar Jamal Greene shows in How Rights Went
Wrong, we need to recouple rights with justice--before
they tear society apart.
Introduction to American Constitutional Law: Structure
and Rights PROFESSOR WILLIAM F. FUNK 2020-02-05 Unlike
most constitutional law books, this book does not assume
that the students have any particular knowledge of
American history, government, or law, so it begins with
a rich introductory chapter to provide students with a
necessary foundation for the rest of the material.
Thereafter, it supplements the familiar cases with
historical context and pictures and biographies of
current and famous justices adjacent to their opinions.
It makes the traditional canon accessible and enjoyable
to the current generation. Easily covered over two
semesters, the book manages through careful case
selection to avoid drastic editing of all but the
longest cases.
An Introduction to Constitutional Law Randy E. Barnett
2019-09-13 Buy a new version of this book and receive
access to the video series that accompanies the text
hosted on CasebookConnect.com. This multimedia platform
combines a book and video series that will change the
way you study constitutional law. An Introduction to
Constitutional Law teaches the narrative of
constitutional law as it has developed over the past two
centuries. All students—even those unfamiliar with
American history—will learn the essential background
information to grasp how this body of law has come to be
what it is today. An online library of sixty-three
videos brings the Supreme Court’s one hundred most
important decisions to life. These videos are enriched
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

by photographs, maps, and even audio from the Supreme
Court. The book and videos are accessible for all
levels: law school, college, high school, home school,
and independent study. Students can read and watch these
materials before class to prepare for lectures or study
after class to fill in any gaps in their notes. And,
come exam time, students can binge-watch the entire
canon of constitutional law in about twelve hours. To
receive access to the video series you must purchase a
new version of the book.
The Dynamic Constitution Richard H. Fallon, Jr
2013-04-22 Furnishes a fundamental introduction to
American constitutional law for non-lawyers, covering
such topics as the freedom of speech and the guarantee
of equal protection, as well as the cases and
personalities that have shaped constitutional law.
Law's Infamy Austin Sarat 2021-12-21 An analysis of how
problematic laws ought to be framed and considered From
the murder of George Floyd to the systematic dismantling
of voting rights, our laws and their implementation are
actively shaping the course of our nation. But however
abhorrent a legal decision might be—whether Dred Scott
v. Sanford or Plessy v. Ferguson—the stories we tell of
the law’s failures refer to their injustice and rarely
label them in the language of infamy. Yet in many
instances, infamy is part of the story law tells about
citizens’ conduct. Such stories of individual infamy
work on both the social and legal level to stigmatize
and ostracize people, to mark them as unredeemably
other. Law’s Infamy seeks to alter that course by making
legal actions and decisions the subject of an inquiry
about infamy. Taken together, the essays demonstrate how
legal institutions themselves engage in infamous actions
and urge that scholars and activists label them as such,
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highlighting the damage done when law itself acts
infamously and focus of infamous decisions that are
worthy of repudiation. Law's Infamy asks when and why
the word infamy should be used to characterize legal
decisions or actions. This is a much-needed addition to
the broader conversation and questions surrounding law’s
complicity in evil.
American Constitutional Law Louis Fisher 2011 This
paperback volume (subtitled "Constitutional Rights:
Civil Rights and Civil Liberties") includes chapters 10
through 19 of Fisher/Harriger, American Constitutional
Law, Ninth Edition (hardback). Now in its ninth edition,
American Constitutional Law is the only book that
develops constitutional law in the comprehensive sense.
Along with containing analyses and excerpts of court
decisions, the book highlights the efforts of
legislatures, executives, the states, and the general
public to participate in an ongoing political dialogue
rather than passively receive a series of unilateral
judicial commands. It covers all new developments in
case law, congressional statutes, presidential policies,
and initiatives undertaken by states under their own
constitutions. The book includes readings not only from
cases but congressional floor debates, committee
reports, committee hearings, presidential vetoes and
other statements, state actions, Federalist papers, and
professional journals. It also includes a chapter on
equal protection that addresses immigration law and the
rights of aliens.
Constitutional Law for a Changing America Lee Epstein
2021-08 "Political factors influence judicial decisions.
Arguments and input from lawyers and interest groups,
the ebb and flow of public opinion, and especially the
ideological and behavioral inclinations of the justices
american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

all combine to influence the development of
constitutional doctrine. Constitutional Law for a
Changing America draws on political science as well as
legal studies to analyze and excerpt cases. With
meticulous revising and updating throughout, Epstein and
Walker streamlined material while accounting for recent
landmark cases and new scholarship. The Eleventh Edition
adds more coverage on freedom of speech through recent
cases such as Janus v. American Federation of State,
County, and Municipal Employees, freedom of religion
through American Legion v. American Humanist
Association, and a closer examination of one of the
problems at the intersection of the Fourth Amendment and
modern technology (Carpenter v. United States)"-The Invisible Constitution Laurence H. Tribe 2008-09-17
As everyone knows, the United States Constitution is a
tangible, visible document. Many see it in fact as a
sacred text, holding no meaning other than that which is
clearly visible on the page. Yet as renowned legal
scholar Laurence Tribe shows, what is not written in the
Constitution plays a key role in its interpretation.
Indeed some of the most contentious Constitutional
debates of our time hinge on the extent to which it can
admit of divergent readings. In The Invisible
Constitution, Tribe argues that there is an unseen
constitution--impalpable but powerful--that accompanies
the parchment version. It is the visible document's
shadow, its dark matter: always there and possessing
some of its key meanings and values despite its absence
on the page. As Tribe illustrates, some of our most
cherished and widely held beliefs about constitutional
rights are not part of the written document, but can
only be deduced by piecing together hints and clues from
it. Moreover, some passages of the Constitution do not
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even hold today despite their continuing existence.
Amendments may have fundamentally altered what the
Constitution originally said about slavery and voting
rights, yet the old provisos about each are still in the
text, unrevised. Through a variety of historical
episodes and key constitutional cases, Tribe brings to
life this invisible constitution, showing how it has
evolved and how it works. Detailing its invisible
structures and principles, Tribe compellingly
demonstrates the invisible constitution's existence and
operative power. Remarkably original, keenly perceptive,
and written with Tribe's trademark analytical flair,

american-constitutional-law-university-textbook-series

this latest volume in Oxford's Inalienable Rights series
offers a new way of understanding many of the central
constitutional debates of our time. About the Series:
Combining authority with wit, accessibility, and style,
Very Short Introductions offer an introduction to some
of life's most interesting topics. Written by experts
for the newcomer, they demonstrate the finest
contemporary thinking about the central problems and
issues in hundreds of key topics, from philosophy to
Freud, quantum theory to Islam.
American Constitutional Law Laurence H. Tribe 1999
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